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January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Pathways to the Future 

Summary of Actions Deadline 

Virtual Pathways to the Future Parent Information Evening N/A 

 
As you will be aware from my previous letter, Year 9 students are about to enter an exciting 
phase of their educational career: For the first time they will have the opportunity to select 
some of the subjects that they will study. 

We would like to invite you to join us for a live information evening on Tuesday 23 January, 
6.00pm-7.00pm via Microsoft Teams. During this evening, we will be providing an overview 
of the Pathways to the Future process, and the subjects and courses that we offer from the 
beginning of Year 10. Our aim for this evening is to provide you with the information and 
resources you need to support your child's education, as well as to give you an opportunity 
to ask any questions you may have. 

To join the session, please use the following link. This link will take you to a registration 
page. Please register for the event and you will then be emailed the link that you will need to 
join the event on Tuesday 23 January, 6.00pm. If you are unable to join us at the scheduled 
time, a recording of the session will be made available to you afterwards. If you have not 
used teams yet, please download the Teams apps before the event, it may take a few 
minutes to download and install, it is recommended to do this before the event starts.  

Following this information evening, you will have the opportunity to engage with a series of 
videos that provide further details of the courses that we offer. These videos will then remain 
on our website, allowing you to access them at any point during the process. Please follow 
this link to the Year 9 page of our website for further information and to view the videos 
which will be available from Tuesday 23 January. 

We hope that you will be able to join us for this informative evening. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr E Marshall 
Transition Lead  

 
 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_YmUxODdiN2YtYzM0ZS00MjBmLTk2MDgtY2M0YWY5Y2M1ZGYy%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%25228ba393df-16e3-48e9-85d8-12aa9418ab73%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%252289c13601-d3ab-4414-bf45-e709bb38a67b%2522%257d&data=05%7C02%7CEMarshall%40bottishamvc.org%7C3a5dc60f8c3b42717aff08dc17767a16%7C8ba393df16e348e985d812aa9418ab73%7C0%7C0%7C638411044817767303%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3dO%2BLAKgjiDJlzwI5jGGVhcI8zdF%2FE6vm%2B81uyATk%2BM%3D&reserved=0
https://bottishamvc.org/pathways-to-the-future-2023-24/

